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Summary 

At its meeting on 23 February 2021 the General Purposes Committee considered 
the report on the Pay Policy Statement for 2021-22. Following discussion, they 
agreed to forward the report to Council for consideration subject to any minor 
changes required.  
 
The report and its Appendices are therefore attached to this cover sheet as 
Appendix 1. 
 

 
Recommendations: 
 
The Council is recommended to:  
 

1. Review the attached Pay Policy Statement 2021-22 report. 
 

2. Adopt the Pay Policy Statement for 2021-22. 
 


